
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROGRAMS
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Harry Hughes, Governor September 9, 1981 Charles R. Buck, Jr., Sc.D. Secretary

Mr. Donald A. Nussbaumer
Assistant Director for State
Agreement Programs

Office of State Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Nussbaumer:

This is in reply to your letter of July 15, 1981 regarding formerly

licensed sites in Maryland. We responded to your letter of August 7, 1980

on July 8, 1981. A copy of my letter to Wayne Kerr of that date is enclosed.

Since we wrote to you, we have obtained some additional information.

In talking to a former Martin-Marietta employee recently it was learned that
RD* Building where this work was done has been torn down and replaced by a plot

of grass. He stated that the site was decontaminated to acceptable levels at

the time the building was demolished to meet the requirements prescribed by

the NRC.

You may wish to contact a company called Chesapeake Park, Inc., Martin

Boulevard and Eastern Boulevard, Baltimore, Maryland 21220, telephone 301/686-4532.

It is believed that Chesapeake Park, Inc. would have records on this facility

since they were involved in the rental of some of the old Martin facilities.

Sincerely,

Robert EZ Corcoran, Chief
Division of Radiation Control

REC/ajs

Enclosure

cc: Mr. David L. Resh, Jr.


